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Thank you Mr. President,

The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the delegation of Austria headed by HE Mr. ​​​__________ __________Minister of Justice and thanks them for the presentation of their national report for the Second UPR Cycle. 

We welcome Austria’s ratification of important international documents since their first UPR, as well as continued legislative and institutional improvements at national level in regard with promotion and protection of the Human Rights. 

The Republic of Macedonia commends the Government’s cooperation with international treaty bodies in the domain of HRs. 
We note with appreciation the adoption of Federal Constitutional Act on the Rights of the child that contains constitutionally guaranteed children rights and establishment of a Monitoring Board for the Rights of the Child at the Federal Ministry for Family and Youth as independent advisory body and permanent coordination mechanism.

We praise the criminalization of the acts of hate speech in the Criminal Code of Austria.

As regards to the National action Plan on the Protection of Woman against violence (2014-2016), Republic of Macedonia appreciates the efforts of Government to take further steps to strengthen the political coordination of policy measures on the prevention of gender-based violence, including domestic violence and victim assistance. 
The Republic of Macedonia also commends the adoption of the NAP on Human rights, which has been already included in the Work program 2013 to 2018 of the Austrian Federal Governments in order to provide a common framework for existing thematic NAPs on individual human rights.
We would like to ask the Delegation of Austria the following:  
While noting the Government continuous efforts in regard with the promotion of minority rights, we would appreciate if could provide us with an update on the undertakings to tackle the dropout rates from schools of Roma children and children belong to other Ethnic groups; and 

Can the delegation share updated information on the process of its preparation for improvement of the existing large number of anti-discrimination institutions.
We have one recommendation to offer for consideration: 
We appreciate the dedication to fight against racism, discrimination, xenophobia and intolerance and we recommend Austria to continue to promote tolerance towards persons of different ethnic origins.
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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